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It was wonderful to see our children start off the term so enthusiastically. They have returned to school 

excited and eager to learn once again and are now fully engrossed in their curriculum learning. 

Each class topic incorporates aspects of learning from a range of subject areas to ensure that our children 

have a broad and balanced education. Following on from the necessary restrictions over the past year, our 

children are now again able to engage almost fully with a pre-covid curriculum, including PE and Art. 

Although we obviously continue to have a strong focus on Literacy and Maths, we feel it is important that 

our children also experience a range of other subjects during their school day, in order to offer them the 

fullest possible range of learning opportunities. 

Our children continue to make excellent progress and we have sought to ensure that they will be fully 

prepared for their transition into the next year group and for our year 6 children, their new secondary schools 

in September. 

We will continue to follow our current health and safety procedures in the coming weeks, but we do look 

forward to easing these where possible in line with Government guidance over the coming months. We will 

of course continue to keep in regular contact with parents over any future planned changes. 

Thank you again to all our families for their continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Angela Matthews 

Consultant Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rabbits

 Squirrels 

Foxes

 

Badgers 

Owls

 

92.50 87.69 92.00 93.85 95.65 

Whole School – 

92.25% 

Year to date –  

95.64% 

Target –  

96% 
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Dear God,  

We know that words have power,  

Please help us today to use our words 

carefully.  

Help us to encourage each other and build 

each other up.  

Please help us never to be unkind or hurt 

people with our words.  

Amen 

 

 

 

 

This week we have thought about how our words and 

actions can affect the people around us. We have thought 

about how we can make someone’s day better with a 

smile or a compliment, and what it means to ‘pay it 

forward’ when someone does something to help us.  

 
 

Kiki 

Cheyanne 

Sam 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iris 
Alfie 

CELEBRATION COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

Riley Spencer C Harry B 

Flo 

Bonnie S 

Max 

Jennifer 

Charlie W 

Savanna 

Tia 

Amelia Sienna 

Joseph 
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Owls class have been busy reconditioning our old planters as part 

of their life skills lessons. Thank you to all the donations of soil 

(we still need more if you have it). We can’t wait to see the end 

results! 
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Dates  
for your diary 

 

 

KCC Road Safety invite you to 

book a FREE slot on their 

Virtual Car Seat Clinic to be 

held on Tuesday 8 June.  Just 

go online at 

goodeggsafety.simplybook.it 

to reserve your 30 min slot 

with an impartial and 

experienced installer who will 

answer any fitting or seat 

queries you may have, and 

you could win a £25 High 

Street Voucher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 5 Kent Test for 2022 admissions. 

Registration opens on 1st June 2021 

and closed 1st July 2021 for Kent test 

entries for 2022 year 7 admissions. 
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School Census Day Menu. 

Please help us with our school 

funding and choose a school lunch 

on Thursday 20th May 

 

 

School Photo day. 

Wednesday 9th June 

Kittle Photography will visit us 

and will take individual photos 

and class photos. 

 

All children get to benefit from the fundraising efforts 

from the PTFA. Some examples include: 

 PTFA funded Forest School 

 PTFA purchased Ipads for all classes 

 PTFA subsidised Panto Trips  

 PTFA funded playground equipment 

 PTFA funded educational activities 

 PTFA funded Breakfast with Santa 

 

PTFA AGM Monday 24th May 6:30pm 

 
Being part of the PTFA is very rewarding and we are always on the lookout for new members. 

Either with fresh, new ideas or as helper for our events. Whatever time you can give, even if 

it’s just half an hour will be appreciated and make a difference. 

We have a friendly relaxed approach and you would be made to feel very welcome! 

 


